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Term 2:  Week 7 2022 

12th – 16th December 2022 

Rainbow Award Winners  

Reception – Isla  

Year 1 – Rupert 

Year 2 – Judah 

Year 3 – Grace  

Year 4 – Ted  

Year 5 – Aleisha  

Year 6 – Owen  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s House Points Winners - TOPAZ  
Mrs Cork is organizing a special treat to celebrate in the first week of next term.  
 

Achievements Outside of School 
Aria (Y3) has earned a gold medal in her gymnastics competition – Well Done Aria, we are very proud of 
you! 
 

School Clubs 
We are excited to be offering a new club next term - Science Club will be run by Mrs Wickens and we also 
have Board Games Club returning! Bookings for these clubs will go live on WEDUC by early next week so 
keep an eye out for them. 
All school clubs (other than Earth Trek) will be back up and running from the first week in January. Earth 
Trek will start back on Wednesday 11th January.  

NEWSLETTER 

  

School Calendar Dates 

INSET DAY 16th December 

17th December Last Day of Term 

INSET DAY 3rd January 2023  

4th January First Day of Term 3 

24th January – Chinese New Year Themed Lunch 

10th February Last Day of Term 

20th February First Day of Term 4 
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Christmas Sing 
Reception had their Christmas Sing this week – the parents enjoyed it and the children did so well! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Nativity 

It has been lovely welcoming parents and carers to the Nativity performances by Y1 and Y2 in school this 
week so thank you all for your support and the amazing costumes.  

         

 



Christmas Lunch 
On Wednesday the children wore a Christmas jumper or accessory to school as we had 
our Festive Lunch! It was great to see all children enjoying themselves (and some of 
the teachers even got a Cheeky Christmas Lunch) raising money for Save the Children 
with the donations given. 
 
 

Choir 
The older members of the choir in Years 4, 5 and 6 went to sing to the residents of Elstree Court Care home 
on Wednesday afternoon. They sang Christmas songs and carols and were very well received! They sang 
superbly and were presented with a painting done by one of the residents as a thank you.  
 
Mrs White says a big thank you to Coco, Isla, Issy, Hollie, Tilly, Emiko, Tabitha, Emily, Olive, Hermione, 
Elizabeth and Ana for being so well behaved, polite and singing so confidently. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

We hope you all have a lovely 
Christmas break and we look 
forward to seeing you back in 

school on Wednesday 4th 
January – Reminder that 

Tuesday 3rd is an inset day. 
 


